## DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE HEADQUARTERS UNITED STATES AIR FORCE WASHINGTON 25, D.C.



1 2 APR 1962

James G. Gaume, M.D. Chief, Life Support Systems The Martin Company P.O. Box 179, Mail A-153 Denver 1, Colorado

Dear Jim

Since my return from Panama I have become more than ever convinced that the program for our USAF Latin American Medical Conference was an important and valuable one. Of course its success is measured entirely by the input of key people such as you. I am most grateful for the time and effort you expended in preparing for your fine presentation concerning "Physio-Pathologic Implications of Chronic Weightlessness."

Thank you ever so much for your participation and assistance in ensuring the success of the first Latin American Medical Conference.

Sincerely

O. K. NIESS

Major General, USAF, MC

Surgeon General